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First name: Martin

Last name: Sharp

Organization: 

Title: 

Comments: 

It has been brought to my attention that you are considering closing some of the wilderness area to motorized

vehicles. As a elderly person I wouldn't have access to the forest if that happened. Please don't do it.  Allow us to

enjoy the beauty of the forests and rivers as we already do.  I prefer Alternative X

 


